
                                                                                                                 
Westview Elementary School 

Ta na wa nsíiy xnit tl’a Teltíwet 
641 17th Street West, 

North Vancouver, B.C.  V7M 0A1 

Phone:  (604) 903-3840 Fax:  (604) 903-3841 
westview@sd44.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

Bulletin for Friday, April 29, 2016 
 

 

Important Reminders! 

 

Monday, May 2 – Professional Day. Students do not attend.                                        

 

Tuesday, May 3 – Thursday, May 5 – Rocks and Rings  

Curling Canada’s Rocks and Rings Program is designed to introduce the 

Olympic sport of curling to elementary school children. By bringing 

the curling rink to the school gym they reach children that would 

otherwise not have access to the roaring game. Curling is a highly 

social sport that can be enjoyed for a lifetime. It is a fantastic 

physical activity that can be enjoyed by all ages and abilities. It also 

promotes sportsmanship and camaraderie and is an inexpensive and 

less dangerous alternative to many other sports. 

A Big Thank You to Westview PAC for sponsoring this fun activity! 

Monday, May 9 – Primary Days of Music. All students in Kindergarten 

                           To Grade 3 will be performing. Information coming 

                            home today. Copy attached. 

 

 

Jump Rope for Heart information forms are coming home with 

students today. (Copy attached)  

 

Westview PAC Garage Sale Information (See below) 
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April 29, 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian,                                                                                             
 
For the 15th year now, our school is taking part in JUMP ROPE FOR HEART. This is a unique program 
combining physical and cardiovascular health education while raising funds to support the HEART & 
STROKE FOUNDATION. Because our school is taking part in this program, we have received a set of 
school skipping ropes and health education materials FREE from the Heart and Stroke Foundation for our 
use. 
 
The fund raising part of JUMP ROPE FOR HEART consists of staff & students participating in a skipping 
challenge. Prior to the event participants secure pledges. Students receive prizes based on pledges they 
collect individually. We suggest pledge forms be taken home by students and that pledges be secured from 
parents, relatives and close friends. For safety reasons, we do not want students to go door to door. 
 
Key jump rope for heart dates: 
  
 the students are jumping on Friday, May 27th  from 1:30  - 2:30 p.m. 

 
 sponsor sheets & collected pledges must be returned by Wednesday May 25, 2016   

 
If you want your son/daughter to collect pledges, please complete the lower portion and have it returned to 
school to your child’s teacher as soon as possible, but no later than Wednesday May 11th.  All students will 
be jumping as part of their physical education. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Barbara Leigh 
 

 
 
I wish for ________________________________, Div. ________ to collect pledges for  
 
JUMP ROPE FOR HEART. 
 
 
SIGNATURE of PARENT / GUARDIAN________________________________ 

 

 



                                                                                                                 

Westview PAC 
Parent Advisory Council 

Garage Sale 

Saturday May 28                                                                                                   

10am-2pm                                                                                                                             
in the Westview gym.  

Name (please print):_____________________________________________________________ 

Email address: _________________________________________________________________  

Phone number:_________________________  Cell number: _________________________ 

Business Name: ________________________ Special request: ______________________ 

$25 per table price includes 6ft table and 2 chairs 
Cheque or cash  please make cheques payable to Westview PAC 
Registration fee is non-refundable and must be paid at time of registration. 
 
There is no map of tables available for viewing, you can request a wall, corner or to be near a friend. All 
requests are based on first come, first served the morning of the event. 
 
Set up for the garage 9am - 9:50am the day of the event. Doors open at 10 am. Enter school through the 
17th Street entrance. Take down will occur after 2pm. No early take downs. 
 
To make this event a success we have notified all Westview families and other North Van school families, 
posted flyers and posters, Facebook and are advertising in the local papers. It would be helpful if everyone 
could spread the word to family and friends to help ensure the garage sale is a success. 
 
Waiver 
I (name) ______________________ am signing this waiver on this _____________________ day of this 
month__________________, of 2016, and I will not hold Westview Elementary School or any organizer / 
volunteer responsible for the theft or damage of any items I bring to sell at the event listed above. I have 
read, understand and agree to the terms of the rental. 
Signature____________________________________   
 

Westview PAC  westviewpac@hotmail.ca 
 


